SPECIAL FUND FOR NETWORK PARTNERS

 Guidelines FY 2017 (October 2016 – September 2017)

The Vermont Foodbank wants to be a responsive partner, so we created the Special Fund for Network Partners to address needs where funding can help a Foodbank Network Partner to build their capacity to handle more perishable foods, specifically produce (refrigeration, processing equipment, etc.). While handling more produce is the top priority, there are times when a grant will be provided to improve the infrastructure of their agency or meet an emergency need.
Deadline: There is no deadline – you may apply anytime.

Decisions: Will be made as soon as possible.

Total amount available: Varies from year to year depending upon the Foodbank’s budget and grant funding available.

Grant size: Up to $500

Who is eligible?  Applications will be accepted from agencies that are Vermont Foodbank Network Partners in good standing (FY 17 membership paperwork has been received and agency has met the food safety training requirement).  

What we fund: The Vermont Foodbank will look for applications for funding that will allow an organization to purchase refrigeration, or other equipment that will improve the ability of the agency to handle more perishable foods, specifically produce.
What we don't fund: Generally, the funds are not to be used for food unless there is an urgent situation.  

How to submit your application: Mail to Vermont Foodbank, 33 Parker Road, Barre, VT  05641 or email application to jdauscher@vtfoodbank.org  

If you have questions, please feel free to contact Joe Dauscher, Network Relations Manager, jdauscher@vtfoodbank.org or at 802-477-4106

